
 

 

 

30th November 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

SCHOLAR AND PROGRESS AWARDS EVENING  

WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER AT 6.30PM 

As you know, we are always very keen here at Cardinal Pole Outstanding Catholic School to celebrate 

the achievements of our young people and so we are very pleased and excited to inform you that 

your child is to receive an award in recognition of their excellent progress this term. 

Their certificates will be awarded at our Scholar and Progress Awards Evening which will 

take place in the Main Hall at 6.30pm on Wednesday 13th December. 

Admission to this special event is by invitation only so it is important that you return the slip below as 

soon as possible to confirm that you can attend. Please note that unaccompanied students will not 

be admitted. 

We look forward to seeing you there and celebrating your child’s excellent progress! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Heffernan 

Headteacher 
 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP - SCHOLAR AND PROGRESS AWARDS EVENING  

WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER AT 6.30PM 

 

I CONFIRM THAT I WILL ATTEND THE ABOVE EVENT AND THAT I WILL COLLECT MY 

CHILD AT THE END OF THE EVENT. 

NAME OF CHILD: 

YEAR: 

NAME OF PARENT/CARER: 

SIGNED: 

DATE: 

PLEASE RETURN SLIP TO MAIN OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 


